
 
 
 
 
January 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Friends:         
 
The Janeway Children’s Hospital Foundation is excited to once again be working with the wonderful 
students, teachers and staff in schools across our province for the annual NLTA Janeway Day in 
the Schools.  The Janeway Children’s Health and Rehabilitation Centre just celebrated its 50th 
Anniversary and the NLTA Janeway Day in the Schools has donated to the hospital consistently 
since 1986! 
 
Every day, sick and injured children from areas throughout Newfoundland and Labrador arrive at the 
Janeway in need of medical attention. It is generous and dedicated groups such as yours that make 
it possible for our medical staff to continue providing these children with the best care possible. From 
the latest innovations in medical equipment and life-saving research, to continued staff education 
and vital pediatric programs, your gifts help provide an exceptional health care environment for our 
children. 
 
We understand that many schools are required to fundraise for their own needs and other 
worthwhile causes, so we truly appreciate the extra effort that goes into supporting the Janeway. 
Therefore, on behalf of the Janeway Foundation, our medical staff and our Janeway families and 
friends, thank you for your support and caring. Should you have any questions or require further 
information, please contact me at 709-777-4264 or phyllis.kinsman@easternhealth.ca. 
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Phyllis Kinsman 
Manager, Communications and Events 
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